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Burlington Community Fund provides
grant for high school weight room
improvements
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The weight room at Lewis S. Mills High School is getting a lift to benefit the student-athletes, now that
the Burlington Community Fund at Main Street Community Foundation has awarded the high school a
51,000 grant. Specifically, the grant will be used to purchase and install new mirrors to enhance the
student-athletes’ training. The grant was awarded during a small ceremony in late June at Lewis S.
Mills High School. Above, Janet Schwartz of the Burlington Community Fund Advisory Couneil, along
with Jarre Betts, Vice President of Programs at the Community Foundation, presents the grant to
Christopher Rau, Principal of Lewis S. Mills High School, and David Francalangia, Athletic Director of
Regional School District 10. For more information on the Burlington Community Fund or the Main

Street Community Foundation, call 860-583-6363 or email office@mainstreetfoundation.org.



